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Deb Peverly
68 Bay Street
Northfield, NH 03276

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am against the northern pass. As a Real estate agent I know it will affect property values and the
tourism industry. I dont see the benefits. Jobs will be filled by out of staters and the electricity is
passing through. Our state is known for its beauty especially the serene northern parts. How about
putting wind farms on the cape in MA. I'm sure the residents would love to help out their own
community.

Sincerely,
Deb Peverly
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